
Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
on Zoom, Monday 15th March 2021
1. Present      Martin Robinson, John Anderson, Stuart Carnall, Heather Rogers, Marion Codd, RogerPlank, Pip Fisher, Mick Sykes,  Liz Web, Amanda Foster.  
2. Apologies –  Brian Wilson
3. Minutes              The minutes were agreed.
4. Matters Arising  
              Martin has done governance training (ACRE) AND Mick and Pip have done training on inducting new trustees. It was agreed to put an induction pack together for new committee members including a list of contacts and a copy of the constitution. 
5. Treasurer’ Report
Stuart reported that in February there was £12,267 in the NatWest account and £20, 254 making a healthy total of £32,521. There were high expenses in January due to paying for decorating and insurance.
There has been no response from NatWest, despite mandate and change of address forms being sent to be ‘signed for’. Stuart and Amanda will try to contact them again. There was a discussion about moving to Unity Trust Bank, which will be explored.
Martin has successfully applied for LRSG and we have received £1,334. He will apply each month.
6. Bookings Report
John reported that Allied Pharmacy contacted him in February to request the use of the Hall for vaccinations. The NHS delivered some of the kit in the first week of March and have fitted an alarm, but the exact length of the booking is not known. John has posted a notice asking key holders not to enter the premises without contacting him in case they set the alarm off.  The contract has been modified by Martin and we are awaiting a response. Invoicing will take place every four weeks.
The Jumblies will not be using the Hall to collect clothing on March 20th. A poster notifying the cancellation will be displayed.
The earliest date for new bookings is likely to be the end of June.
7.   Maintenance Report
Heating – due to new regulations it has been necessary to amend, repair and replace various aspects of the heating system. The changes are almost complete.
The overhanging trees from a neighbouring garden have been cut back. A letter will be sent expressing our thanks.
  A.O.B.
Marion is recovering from her injury and Brian from his illness. 
Date of next meeting  -
Monday 19th April 2021 on Zoom at 7.30 pm 
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